
Beaverton Town Hall Players  
 Rental Agreement Request for the Beaverton Town Hall 

The Beaverton Town Hall Players has put in a considerable amount of time, 
money and maintenance to the theatre and continues to do so.  BTHP is not in a 
position to incur further costs; otherwise it would be difficult to continue to 
serve the community as we have for over 35 years.  

BTHP was greatly impacted by the loss of our theatre for productions over the 
last two years.  

For the past 35 years BTHP has provided great entertainment for Brock 
Township and beyond and with that in mind, has always received reduced rent 
for performance nights, plus free use of the auditorium and meeting room for 
auditions, rehearsals and cast parties.  BTHP has also had free use of the 
auditorium for sound/lighting checks, technical seminars and production 
meetings.   

With that in mind, in addition to the above, we are asking for special 
dispensation for our opening date, Saturday May 14/22, of the upcoming 
season.  We are asking that the auditorium be provided to us, free of charge for 
that one night.  

If possible, could representatives from BTHP have a short time to put forward 
this proposal and answer any questions council may have at the next meeting? 

Thank you for your kind consideration to this matter, as we continue to serve 
Brock Township.  

Pat Rose 
(President of BTHP) 
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